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For I-8 there are some new members and a few more potentials. 

Penticton Lions have been busy  with free pancake breakfasts,  Texas Hold'Em poker nights and 

backpacks,  also with donations for children and medical. 

Kettle River Lions are busy with their meat draws and partnered with the Kettle Wildlife 

Association once again for their Indoor Christmas Tree Archery Shoot and the Lions were busy  

serving up hot dogs and drinks.   Christmas hampers 

OK Falls Lions busy with school breakfasts 

Oliver Lions are in their "second home" on weekends - the arena -  serving up burgers, hot dogs 

and french fries for the hockey games.   Helping with Christmas hampers. 

Since the last cabinet meeting the clubs in I-8  have donated approximately   $20,000.00. 

I hope to do some club visits as soon as the weather co-operates. 

 

 Linda Schaffrick   ZC 
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